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Sterling Construction to Participate in the Stifel Virtual Cross Sector Insight 

Conference on Tuesday, June 9th    
 

THE WOODLANDS, TX –  June 2, 2020 – Sterling Construction Company, Inc. (NasdaqGS: STRL), 

("Sterling" or the "Company") today announced that its Chief Executive Officer, Joe Cutillo and Executive 

Vice President & CFO, Ronald Ballschmiede will host virtual meetings with investors during Stifel 2020 

Virtual Cross Sector Insight Conference. The meetings are by appointment only and will take place on 

Tuesday, June 9th, 2020 beginning at 8:00 a.m. EDT. 

 

To schedule a meeting please contact your Stifel sales person or Fred Buonocore at 

fbuonocore@equityny.com. 

 

Additionally, a live webcast of a  fireside chat will take place from 2:00 to 2:30 p.m. EDT and will be available 

at http://www.wsw.com/webcast/stifel19/strl. An archived recording of the fireside chat will also be available 

for 90 days following the live webcast in the investor relations section of the company's website at 

www.strlco.com. 

 

Sterling Construction Company, Inc. (“Sterling” or “the Company”), a Delaware corporation, is a construction 

company that specializes in heavy civil infrastructure construction and infrastructure rehabilitation as well 

as residential construction projects, primarily in Arizona, California, Colorado, Hawaii, Nevada, Texas, Utah 

and other states in which there are feasible construction opportunities. Heavy civil construction projects 

include highways, roads, bridges, airfields, ports, light rail, water, wastewater and storm drainage systems, 

foundations for multi-family homes, commercial concrete projects and parking structures. Residential 

construction projects include concrete foundations for single-family homes.  

 
 
Contact: 
Sterling Construction Company, Inc. 
Ron Ballschmiede, Chief Financial Officer  
281-214-0800 

Investor Relations Counsel: 
The Equity Group Inc. 
Fred Buonocore, CFA  212-836-9607 
Mike Gaudreau 212-836-9620 

http://www.wsw.com/webcast/stifel19/strl
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